
GRIFFIN SCHOOL DISTRICT #324 
BUS SCHEDULE INFORMATION 

 
 

Capital High School students must register for bus service on 
the Olympia School District Transportation website using the 
online registration form. 
 
Please contact Olympia School District Transportation with any 
questions regarding your Capital High School student 
transportation needs. 


